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July 1, 2011 
 
        
  
Tiffany Moose 
441 Mount Ida Street #1 
St. Paul, MN 55130 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 441 Mount Ida Street #1 
 File ID #: VO 11-35 
 
Dear Ms. Moose: 

 
This is to confirm that on June 28, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia 
Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council grant the 
appeal on the condition that the power is restored.  It was confirmed at the hearing by 
Supervisor Urmann that the power will be switched back at the end of the day on June 
28th; therefore, you will no longer be appealing because all is moot.  Ms. Moermond 
also indicated that you may re-occupy immediately and take down the sign on the door. 

 
Please note that this matter will be on the Agenda for City Council on Wednesday, July 
6, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   
  
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
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